From: Spike Burge

Sent: March 20, 2021 6:21 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

This is not right, a small group of people get an idea that satisfies them but damages the masses. We see this all too
much recently. If you want control over your own land then so be it, it’s yours. To give other people control over your
own land? | don’t think so. We don’t own and pay taxes on property to have someone else tell us whatever can and
cannot do on it. It just makes no sense. If you want control over an area, purchase it legally and then it’s yours to do
with it whatever you want. Don’t take the rights away or punish the land owners. Stand up for the people who actually
own the land instead of a few people who probably only rent or own a single building lot and want control over
someone else’s property.

Sent from my iPhone





